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Hapton C.E./Methodist Primary School  

Head Teacher: Mrs Amourelle Leyland  

Tel: 01282 771657  

www.hapton.lancs.sch.uk  

 In him our hearts rejoice, for we trust in his holy name.   

Psalms 33:21  

Dates for Diary 

W/C 12th May —Year 6 SATs exams 

Tuesday 13th May—Yr 3/4 Cross Country Competition at Towneley Park, Burnley 

Wednesday 14th May—Yr 1/2 Multiskills at Spirit of Sport, Burnley 

W/C 19th May—Year 2 Quizzes 

Monday 19th May—Cl 3/4 Netball Practice at Spirit of Sport, Burnley 

Tuesday 20th May—Stoneyholme children to visit our school 

Wednesday 21st May—New Reception Parents Intake Meeting 

Thursday 22nd May—Pendleside Bunny Hop 

Friday 23rd May—School closes today for half term holidays. 

Monday 9th June—School Re-opens  

More details to follow next week  

     9th May 2025  

 

Afterschool Clubs 

Monday—Cricket—Class 1 & 2 

Tuesday—Private Music Lessons 

Tuesday—Awe & Wonder—Class 1 & 2 

Thursday—Netball—Class 3 & 4 –FULL 

We are aware some children have missed out on a place in clubs this half term. 

Please return any signed forms asap to avoid disappointment, children are   

unable to stay after school without us having written permissions.  

Thank You  
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Year 6 SATs 

The week commencing the 12th May our Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs exams.  

These children will be welcome to come into school Monday-Thursday at 8.30am to go into class and have a small   

breakfast snack ensuring they are on time and can be relaxed and prepared for the beginning of the exams.  

Please tell them not to worry and to get a good nights sleep! 

If you have any questions please try to catch Mrs Saville on the yard in the mornings 

Thank You  
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Our Christian value this half term is  

Trust 

What is trust? 

How do we know we can trust someone? 

How do we build trust in others? 

 

We will all be working on the above questions with each other and looking 

out for those children who show they are trustworthy  to others to award 

them as our Value Stars! 

Our Christian Value Stars this week 

are - 

Elias 

Phoebe 

Daniel 

Ben 

 “But I trust in you, LORD; I say, 

“You are my God.”  

Psalm 31:14 
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Lunch options for next week are: 

 

Monday Hot Dog 

Tomato Pasta 

Jacket Potato 

 

Tuesday Salmon Fish Fingers 

Pizza Panini 

Jacket Potato 

 

Wednesday Roast Chicken Dinner 

Tomato Pasta 

Sandwich Selection 

 

Thursday Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Ploughman's Picnic Lunch 

Jacket Potato 

 

Friday Fish Fingers 

Pizza 

Sandwich Selection 

Home Packed Lunches 

Children are welcome to bring a packed lunch from home to enjoy. When making packed lunches 

please can we ask you do not include the following items - 

Sweets, lollipops, share bags of crisps, chocolate bars, fizzy drinks etc. Anything containing nuts 

Packed lunches should be a healthy , enjoyable lunch to help fuel your child’s body and mind for the 

rest of the day.  

Thank you for your co-operation  
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Pendleside Sponsors 

Please remember to ask your friends and families to        

sponsor you for our upcoming ‘bunny hop’ on  

Thursday 22nd May  

Please can all sponsor money be handed in that day too. 

We encourage you to collect as many sponsors as possible, 

however there is a minimum donation to take part to help 

cover costs. 

What a great charity to support! 

Thank You  

 

Uniform 

Please can we ask you to ensure your child’s uniform 

has their name inside.  

We have a full lost property box in the office en-

trance. If your child has misplaced jumpers etc please 

come and check. We are unable to send them home 

as they all have no names in them!  

Please can we remind you about our uniform policy 

regarding extreme haircuts, lines shaved in and lines 

in eyebrows are not allowed to be worn in school. 

Thank you for your co-operation 

Attendance 

Next week Mrs Wheeler will be awarding those children who have 100% attendance for our Spring  

2 half term. This means, children that were in school 100% of the time, did not arrive to school 

late or leave early for appointments etc between 24.02.25—04.04.25 will receive an attendance 

prize! 
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Well done Penny! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Class 4 recently entered into a competition with Padiham Rotary Club to design a 

calendar. 

11 schools were entered into the competition and Penny’s design was chosen as the overall    

winner! 

She was presented with a winners plaque and a prize from the Mayor of the Rotary Club! 

Well done Penny! 

 

Reader of the Month 

April 

Well done to the following children 

who we awarded as our readers of the 

month— 

Thomas 

Archie 

Annabelle H 

Darcy 

 

Writer of the Month 

April 

Well done to the following children 

who we awarded as our writers of the 

month— 

Sophia H 

Zoraya 

Jessica SR 

Emily F 

 

Mathematician of the Month 

April 

Well done to the following children 

who we awarded as our mathemati-

cians of the month— 

Nancy 

Phoebe 

Austin 

Owen 

 


